Bay Music Boosters Meeting

January 4, 2017

7:00pm

Directors Reports:

Mr. Awad-

Thanks to all the help with the Middle school concerts.

Winter Jazz Concert BMS and BHS Thursday March 2nd at 7pm.

Solo and Ensemble Contest Saturday April 8^{th.} Middle school solo and ensemble entries due February 22, 2017.

Jazz band participating in Rocky River Middle school band festival 4/10/17 @ 7pm

Pitt orchestra underway

Mrs. Singler

Thank you to everyone for all your help during the holiday concert season.

Outreach at Glenview was a great experience.

HS solo and ensemble 2/11/17

Solo and Ensemble Recital- Band and Orchestra Wednesday February 8 7pm-8:30pm at Bay High Auditorium.

State Orchestra Contest coming up on February 24th and 25th.

Middle school solo and ensemble entries due February 22, 2017.

8th grade orchestra going to solo and ensemble.

April 8th

Rockettes

Basketball game performances 2/3 and 2/17

Mrs. Gess

Hosting GLC honors Band and Choir.

Large group contest march 10 and 11.

Mr. Allen

Solo and ensemble contest on February 11th.

Recital for solo and ensemble: Band and Orchestra Wednesday February 8th @ 7pm.

Bay High is hosting the GLC Honors Band and Choir.

Guest clinician Dr. Stephen Gage will be at Bay High. He is the Director of Bands at Youngstown State University.

Mid - Winter Jazz Band concert Thursday March 2nd @ 7pm.

Disney trip informational meeting, January 24th @ 6pm in Bay High auditorium.

Fundraiser idea for Disney trip informational meeting, February 1st.

BHS Mid-Winter Band Concert March 7th at 7pm.

Dave Johnson-

Vocal concerts brought in \$8700.

Expenses:

\$187 solo and ensemble

\$300 dress repairs etc.

Patty Curry uniforms

Not including seniors, 56 uniforms available.

Will need to order new uniforms asap to have them in time for marching season.

\$355 per jacket

\$139 pants

Raincoats: 71 available, no need to order.

We have enough hats as we ordered new this past season.

Garment bags need ordered for Disney trip. Estimating 100.

Parents as stage hands? Boosters would like to have parent volunteers as stage hands during concert to alleviate some of the work of the directors during the show.

Membership drive chair! We are still actively seeking a chair for our Membership Drive. This is the Boosters biggest fundraiser of the year. Looking for someone with great organizational skills that loves our music programs and would like to take on this position.

Orchestra and choir dresses help needed.

Attendance:

Susan Evans, Kristen Dodd, Tracy Deibel, Dave Johnson, Mark Awad, Darren Allen,

Devon Gess, Carrie Singler, Brian Deibel, Patty Curry, Ginny Halup, Kate Beckwith, Melissa Moon.